
           PSA DUES REMITTANCE FORM 
2023–2024 Academic Year 

Dear Fellow SMDP Parents, 

Welcome to another exciting year at St. Martin de Porres School ! 

The goals of the Parent School Association (PSA) are to create mutual support and understanding between 

home and school, to provide a means for keeping parents informed of school activities, and most 

importantly, to assist the school in meeting its financial obligations. 

To that end, we begin every school year by reminding each family to submit their annual PSA dues of $25 

– as outlined in the school registration agreement.  This $25 fee is required and is used to fund various 

events for your children throughout the year, such as Catholic Schools Week celebrations, and also helps 

to sustain the supplies used for all PSA fundraising events. 

Please remit your $25 payment to the school office (Attn: PSA Dues), along with the 

completed form below, by Friday, September 1, 2023. 

As always, the PSA sincerely thanks you for your support of our school, and of the continued efforts we 

make together to create a positive Catholic school experience that our children will remember for years to 

come. 

Warm regards, 

 

SMDP PSA 

 

 

2023-2024 PSA DUES 
 

$25 PER FAMILY 
 

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO SMDP PSA 

  

Family Last Name:  ___________________________________  

Student Name Grade 
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